

AUTUMN'S ADDITION

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

OCTOBER 1, 2020

ANNUAL DUES BECOME PAYABLE

DECEMBER 1, 2020

ANNUAL DUES BECOME DELINQUENT

FEBRUARY 1, 2021

UNPAID CLUBS BECOME SUSPENDED

MARCH 19-21, 2021

DCON (GATLINBURG, TN)

CLUB CONTACTS

Throughout the year it's very important to stay connected. I would greatly appreciate if all the clubs in Division 5a would email me their officers' contact information. I know that many clubs have not been able to hold elections due to COVID-19, but don't worry! You can hold elections when school resumes or even hold virtual elections. If you do hold virtual elections, I would love to join you! I am here to help you in any way that I can. Feel free to reach out to me via my contact information below.

DISTRICT MEET & GREET

The Kentucky-Tennesse District held their first ever ever virtual Meet and Greet on May 30th. Key Clubbers from all over the District were able to connect with each other during the meeting. The meeting also included a Kahoot! with fun questions about Key Club and other fun debatable topics.

Although COVID-19 has prevented us from meeting in person, this was a way to still connect as a District We were able to make new friends and create new

relationships that we were not able to make at

DCON.

SUMMER ACTIVITIES

Even though a lot of summer events are being cancelled, there are still ways to plan projects from home. Some ideas might include holding a virtual service project with a nursing home, since they aren't getting any visitors at the moment, or creating thank you cards for health care workers in your area. Another idea is you could sew medical masks to donate. There are plenty of ways to stay involved. Do not be afraid to reach out for help or if you need more ideas!

K-T SHOWCASE

K-T wants to show off the work that your club has been doing this past year. We invite you to submit information about a project that your club has participated in the 2019-2020 Key Club year. You can submit a description of the project at https://www.ktkey.org/news/. If you have photos or videos of your project you can email them to bob@ktkey.org.

